Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO400 Broadway Volkswagen
Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Broadway Volkswagon

Start: Wed 9/23/2009 10:00 AM
End: Wed 9/23/2009 10:05 AM
Duration: 5 minutes

Called Ted Romano from Broadway Volkswagen about his inquiry to Donna Drogos in reference to the September 24,
2009 letter. | ask him to contact the property owner to see if they are working on my requests or if they even received
the letter. We noted that the letter was sent to Auburn Hills, CA not Ml as it was suppose to be. (The address was
incorrect in the database but the zip code was correct.) | also asked him to see if Tom Moffet was still the RP contact for
this site.



